
 

Please continue to review your shipment status in OneNet. Shipments which 

are closed in OneNet have been done so as the Coles purchase order is no 

longer deliverable against. New purchase orders raised by Coles will reflect 

backlogged demand. Please ensure you continue to raise shipments in 

OneNet in line with your Coles purchase orders into the future. 

 

Flooding Picton – Network Update 

 

collect customer update 
4 July 2022 

 

Good morning all, 

 

Please be advised that the mainline rail closed again last night 18:45 3/7/2022 at 

Picton NSW. 

It is currently impacting VIC<>QLD mainline, and the NSW<>WA mainline. 

There is currently no ETA on the track re-opening. We are currently awaiting formal 

advice from the rail service provider on estimated length of outage and 

subsequent service cancellations. 

 

The rail services in the below table have been impacted. 

 


